
 

 

 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 

NHTSA RECALL 17C-001 

           June 2017 

Dear Valued Graco Consumer: 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle 

Safety Act. Graco has decided that certain Graco My Ride 65® child restraints as listed in the table 

below, fail to comply with the requirements of Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) No. 213, 

“Child Restraint Systems”.  Specifically, the harness webbing failed the breaking strength requirement. 

In the event of a vehicle crash, the harness may not secure the child which may result in injury. 

 

My Ride 65 Model 

Numbers 

Date of Manufacture Range 

AND Webbing Tag Code  “ 2014/06 “ 

1794334 7/23/2014 through 7/27/2014 

1813015 6/20/2014 through 7/27/2014 

1813074 5/16/2014 through 8/1/2014 

1853478 7/11/2014 through 7/27/2014 

1871689 7/5/2014 through 7/24/2014 

1872691 5/26/2014 through 7/27/2014 

1877535 7/3/2014 through 7/24/2014 

1908152 5/20/2014 through 7/15/2014 

 

The only car seats affected by this recall are the models listed in the chart above and they must have 

the webbing tag code of “ 2014/06 “.  Please look at the webbing tag on the back of the car seat as 

shown in the photos above. If you are affected, Graco will provide you with a free replacement harness 

kit. Please contact Graco at 1-800-345-4109 (Monday through Friday 9am – 5pm EST) or go to 

www.gracobaby.com to verify that your car seat is affected and to order your free replacement harness 

kit. 

 

If you have any questions about this recall, please call us at 1-800-345-4109 (Monday through Friday 

9am – 5pm EST). If you believe that Graco has not provided an adequate remedy within a reasonable 

time, you may submit a complaint to the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 

1200 New Jersey Avenue, S.E., Washington, D.C. 20590, or call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-

888-327-4236; (TTY: 1-800-424-9153). 

We appreciate the trust you and your family place in Graco products, and we apologize for any 

inconvenience you may have experienced. 

Sincerely, 

Graco Children’s Products, Inc. 


